
Teddy Bear Times 

News:  

 Our school is helping to collect non-perishable food for the Flowing Wells Family Resource Center. Find 

the donation box in the front office if you’d like to contribute. Thank you! 

 Please write your child’s name on the tags of their cold-weather clothes, and keep an eye out at 

home for items that may have found their way to the wrong house. Thank you! 

 On Wednesday, December 5th, I will leave ten minutes early (PM class only) for a district meeting. If 

you pick your child up, please plan to do so in Miss Aubrey’s class (Room 1). 

Important Dates: 

 Caring Parents Meeting 12/4, 3:45 

 Winter Break/End of Fall Semester 

 12/21       

 

Fact of the Week! 

First Things First has a digital Parent Kit available to help 

answer questions and offer resources 

for you to make the most of your 

child’s development. Find it at: 

 

https://goo.gl/cWGgNP 

The EMELC Room 2 Newsletter 

For the Week of December 3, 2018 

Kindness Quote of the Week: “ 

 “One kind owrd can warm three winter months” - Japanese Proverb 

  

Needed Donations: 

Lysol or disinfectant spray 

Cotton balls 

Candy canes or peppermint candy 

Note: Donations are always welcome and never 

required. 

Mister Ben: 696-8911                           

Benjamin.Collinsworth@fwusd.org 

Miss Aubrey (Special Education): 696-8912                      

Aubrey.Wilson@fwusd.org 

Absences/Preguntas en Español: 696-8909   

 

Transportation:     696-8870 


